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Important Information 
Please Read!! 

Street Sweeping Day Change 

Effective February 1, 2016 your street sweeping day will 
change from Thursday to Friday 

In order to provide the most efficient and environmentally 
responsible services to your community we are changing 

your street sweeping day from Thursday to Friday  

See Schedule Below 




